
PTA Newsletter: December 19, 2022

HOLIDAY SPIRIT WEEK

OPEN PTA POSTIONS - WE NEED YOU!

Are you wanting to get more involved in the
school or be more active on campus? We
need you! As you know, all PTA sponsored
events and programs are successful because
of the volunteers that create, manage and
facilitate them. Many PTA positions will be



opening up next year and without successors
to take on the positions, programs or events
may have to be eliminated. This is where you
can help. Taking on an active roll is a great
opportunity to make a difference, meet
people and use your skills to benefit the
school.

Below are the PTA Board positions and Committee Chair positions
available for the 23-24 school year. Please email Taylor.b@gmail if you are
interested or would like more information.

PTA Board
Legislative Rep: 

Responsible for demonstrating leadership on children's issues at the local
level by educating PTA members, community members and elected
officials about PTA issues on concern and legislative priorities and goals. 
Mission is to speak on behalf of all children and youth at the local, state
and federal level. 

Committee Chairs
Book fair: work with Scholastic and the school to schedule and facilitate
book fairs (twice per year)
Restaurant Fundraiser: schedule fundraisers throughout the school
year. (few times a year)
Communications: create and maintain Social Media & Newsletter.
(ongoing)
Website: maintain and update website with current information (ongoing)
Oso Spruce it Up: coordinate Spruce it up day. (once a year)
Science Fair: work with team to create theme and facilitate school
Science Fair (once a year)
Donations: keep record of all donations
Membership: keep record of all memberships and respective levels

Want more information or have questions? Email Taylor.b@gmail.com

NEGU JOYDRIVE DONATION

Thank you to everyone that contributed to
the NEGU Joy Jar supply drive last week.
We received an amazing amount of toys
and cards that will be used to bring joy to
children battling cancer. Your kindness and

generosity will truly make a difference.

PAJAMA DRIVE DONATION

Thank you to everyone that participated in the
pajama drive and donated pajamas. It was a huge



success with 541+ pairs of pajamas donated!
These pajamas will benefit the families of Los
Flores Elementary. Thank you for your generosity
this holiday season.

FAREWELL, MRS. CHEATLEY

This week we will say farewell to Mrs. Cheatley. We wish her the best in her
next endeavors. Our PTA would like to thank her for her support and
leadership at Oso Grande Elementary. We will miss her jokes at Friday Flag
announcements, but we hope she will never forget our Grizzly Song:

I'm an Oso Grande Grizzly
A bear that reaches for the sky

A real-life scholar that learns everyday
Trying hard to climb so high
I'm a character I'm proud of

the choices made along the way
An Oso Grande Grizzly bear

will strive to be the best
Go Grizzly, sour above the rest

Go, Grizzly!"

December
12/23 - 1/6: Winter Recess - NO SCHOOL

2023 Events
1/18: Science Fair Workshop
​2/7 - 2/10: 5th Grade Science Camp
3/4: Oso Grizzly Gala (Adults Only)
3/15: Donuts with Grownups
4/3 - 4/7: Spring Break
4/13: Science Fair
5/19: 1980's School Prom (Evening Family Event)

Visit us at osograndepta.com
Follow us on Instagram @oso_grande_pta

https://osograndepta.com/


Oso Grande PTA Board:

President - Cindy Morrone

Executive Vice President - Kristin Taylor

Treasurer – Kristin Goldberg

Recording Secretary – Justine Vidovich

Corresponding Secretary – Dianna Glantz

VP, Ways & Means - Kari Webb

VP, Programs – Chrissie Swoboda

VP, Arts & Services - Katie Grant

Auditor – Johanna Trainer

Parliamentarian – Taylor Bergeron

Historian – Diana Weber

Financial Secretary – Darcy Cramer

 
PTA questions or suggestions? Please contact info@osograndepta.com.

Join the Oso Grande PTA
today!

https://osograndepta.com/product/pta-membership/

